
	

	

	

	

	 	 	

	
	
June	3,	2016	
	
	
Honourable	Mike	Bernier	
Minister	of	Education	
Province	of	British	Columbia	
Room	134	–	Parliament	Buildings	
Victoria,	BC	V8V	1X4	

Dear	Minister	Bernier,	

RE:	REVIEW	OF	NORTH	OKANAGAN	SHUSWAP	SCHOOL	DISTRICT	NO.	83	

Pursuant	 to	 the	 appointment	 of	 Elizabeth	 Watson,	 QC,	 as	 Special	 Advisor,	 I	 am	 pleased	 to	 attach	 a	 report	
outlining	our	review	of	the	Board	of	Education	for	School	District	No.	83	(North	Okanagan-Shuswap).		
	
We	would	like	to	thank	and	acknowledge	the	participation	and	cooperation	provided	by	District	staff,	trustees	
and	stakeholders,	Ministry	staff	and	all	other	review	participants.		
	
	
Yours	truly,	
	

	
	
	
Elizabeth	Watson	
Founder	&	CEO	

Encl:	Report	dated	June	3,	2016	
	
	

From	the	desk	of	Elizabeth	Watson,	Q.C.	
liz@watsoninc.ca	|	(604)	569-2071,	X301	


